From: Currier, Shoshona 
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 11:07 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: travel to New Orleans report

Hello,

This is to confirm that the New England Foundation for the Arts paid for airfare and hotel for me to attend a meeting in New Orleans May 1-3, 2016. This travel was not part of my city duty, I took vacation days, it was pre-approved and part of my individual service to the field. This is just the report. The whole value of my economy ticket and hotel rooms was under roughly $850.

Thanks,

Shoni

Shoshona Currier
Director of Performing Arts
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events

